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Summer is here and the pack is resting. We don’t have any leaders of the pack for 
June, but we did graduate four high school seniors and promote 11 8th graders to 
High School, so our freshman rosters are booming. 
 
We currently have 49 pack members, as 4 students returned to their home districts 
at the end of the year. However, referrals for next year are coming in daily.   
 
We are looking forward to some much-needed rest over the summer, but have an 
eye on the upcoming year. This summer, the phone system is being upgraded, and a 
playground is being added so that our wolf cubs can frolic safely in our front yard.   
 
During the last year, staffing at times had been a challenge, but looking at the 
upcoming year, at this point we are in good shape with only a few gaps.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 


